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Question asked by the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM) 

 
Rio de Janeiro, April 16, 2019. 

 
Mr. Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior,  

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer, CEMIG   

Av.  Barbacena, 1200, 5th floor / B1, Santo Agostinho - Belo Horizonte, MG  

CEP:  30190-131  

Tel: (31) 3506-5024  

Email: ri@cemig.com.br  

 

Subject: Media report entitled “Ana Veloso to return to command of Light” 

                 

“Dear Sir, 

 

1.  I refer to the news item under the headline: Ana Veloso to return to command of Light”, published 

on April 16, 2019 in the newspaper Valor Econômico, on the subject of an invitation to Ana Marta 

Veloso to return to the board of Light S.A., which would allegedly appear to indicate the intention 

of disinvestment by Cemig, and allegedly may have caused a rise in the stock price of Light S.A. 
 

2.  I request explanation / further information on the veracity of this news, and if it is confirmed, 

indication of why the fact was not published to the market ...” 

 

Reply by CEMIG 
 

Dear Ms. Nilza Maria Silva de Oliveira, 
 

In reply to Official letter 132/2019/CVM/SEP/GEA-1, the due response is as follows: 
  

1. Cemig continues to have an interest in sale of its equity interest in Light, as stated in its Disinvestment 

Program, widely published to the market on June 1, 2017 – updated on July 7, 2017. 

2. No decision has been taken on any alteration to the present Executive Board of Light. 

3. Cemig, as a significant stockholder of Light, does not have the competency to elect the members of 

that company’s Executive Board: this is the responsibility of the Board of Directors of Light. 

4. Thus, any change in the Executive Board of Light must be decided by its Board of Directors, and if 

approved, would be reported to the market. 
  
Cemig reiterates its commitment to keep the market duly and timely informed. 
 

Belo Horizonte, April 17, 2019. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior  

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


